

CITY OF LA CROSSE

WATER DEPARTMENT

800 East Ave N La Crosse WI 54601-3396 Phone (608) 789-7585 greebond@cityoflacrosse.org

MEMORANDUM

To: Board of Public Works

From: Derek Greebon – Water Superintendent

Date: 7/28/2025

Subject: Water Meter Stations

The Water Utility has retained the engineering services of Donohue & Associates Inc., after receiving multiple bids for the upcoming Water Meter Stations Project. The Water Utility requests to use Existing Water Utility Bond Funds in the amount of \$140,000.